
PLEASE KEEP THIS SUMMER ASSIGNMENT IN A SAFE PLACE 

Rising 2nd grade students 

St. Louis School 

Summer Math and Reading 
                                 

Dear Parents,  

We are very excited to have your child move up to second grade.  We 

will be busy this summer planning a productive and successful year. In 

order to keep the skills learned in 1st grade fresh, we require all rising 

2nd grade students to complete Summer Math and Reading. 

The Summer Math is an online program called iknowit.com.  Your 

child’s log-in information was sent home in May.  We have assigned 

sections that must be completed, but after those sections are completed 

your child may work on any other section for enrichment.  This 

assignment must be completed by Monday, August 6.  Teachers will 

check for completion of assignments on the website after Monday, 

August 6. The assignments will not be posted until Friday, May 25.   

Please do not begin Summer Math until Friday, May 25 

The Summer Reading is to read at least six books and record on the 

Reading Log (attached to this sheet) the books.  This reading log will be 

turned in the first day of school. 

The Summer Reading and Math will count as a tests grade.  

Religion:  If you are Catholic, we will need a copy of your child’s baptismal certificate.  

Catholic, second grade students will make their First Reconciliation and Holy Communion, 

and they must have been baptized to receive these Sacraments.  If you are Catholic and 

your child has not been baptized, please contact the church office this summer for guidance.  

                                          Have a safe and fun summer! 

     Shelly Skinner and Lauren Hayden 



 



 

PLEASE KEEP THIS SUMMER ASSIGNMENT IN A SAFE PLACE 

Rising 3rd grade students 

St. Louis School 

Summer Math and Reading 
 

The Summer Math is an online program called iknowit.com.  Your 

child’s log-in information was sent home in May.  We have assigned 

sections that must be completed, but after those sections are completed 

your child may work on any other section for enrichment. The 

iknowit.com assignments will not be posted until Friday, May 25.  

Please do not start working on iknowit.com until Friday, May 25.   

These math assignments must be completed by Monday, August 6.  

Teachers will check for completion of assignments on the website after 

Monday, August 6.  

Summer Reading is attached to this note.  Please remember your child 

will need an empty cereal box for a Book Report Project in August.   

 

Have a great summer! 

 

 

 

 

 



 

Dear Future Third Graders, 

 We are looking forward to seeing you in August! It is 

important that over the summer you continue to practice the 

reading skills you have learned in 2nd grade. Reading is to the 

mind what exercise is to the body! 

 You will be required to read at least 2 chapter books this 

summer. You must choose from the list below. During your 

first week of school, you will take ARP quizzes on both of your 

books, but that information will be sent home the first week of 

school. 

 We hope you have a FANTASTIC summer. Happy 

reading! 

 

Mrs. Soefker and Mrs. Williams 

 

Third Grade Reading List 

Magic Tree House- series 

A to Z Mysteries- series 

Germonimo Stilton- series 

Judy Moody- series 

Stink- series 

I Survived- series 

The Boxcar Children- series 

Cam Jansen- seires 

Nate the Great- series 

Flat Stanley- series 

 


